

February 27, 2018

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the U. S. Marine Corps and the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation, I would like to thank you for your recent generous gift of \$2,500.00. Your commitment to helping the Marine Corps provide the joy of Christmas and send a message of hope to our nation's less fortunate children is sincerely appreciated.

Each year, the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation redoubles its effort to accomplish our mission, and frankly, this would not be possible without donors such as you.

Again, please accept my sincere appreciation for your generosity and support. You are truly making a difference in the lives of America's less fortunate children.

An end of year tax statement will be provided to you at the conclusion of this year's campaign.

My sincue thanks for y clovation and for your book. Well done.

Sincerely,

H. P. Osman

Lieutenant General, USMC (Ret)

President and CEO